Medication pick-up procedure
[bookmark: _GoBack]If your child has medication at school, please pick up this medication in the main office no later than 7 days after the last day of school.  There will be a form to sign at the time that the medication is picked up.  

As stated in the ECASD “Guidelines for Administration of Medication to Students” Policy/Rule, any medications not picked up by this date will be disposed of through approved means.  This includes all prescription and non-prescription medications (including epi-pens, glucagon, rectal diastat, oral seizure medication, and inhalers).
If your child will need to have medication at school during the next school year, please complete a medication management form and return it to your child’s School Nurse or principal before the start of the school year.   Forms and medication information can be downloaded from the School Nurse’s webpage: http://www.ecasd.us/District/Departments/School-Nurses

